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MISSIONARIES TO MEXICO

April 7, 2025

Pastor Corey Seulean
Hopewell Baptist Church
PO Box 1015

Longmont, CO 80502-1015

Dear Pastor Seulean,
Thank you very much for the extra support the last 3 months. We are deeply grateful and itis being put to good use.

We noticed our support increase from $50.00 a month to $100.00 dollars a month the past 3 months, and it is well
recognized, greatly needed, and much appreciated. We are not sure if it is just a special extra or a regular monthly
increase, but we do want to express or gratitude nonetheless. We also want to thank you for your many years of
faithful and consistent generous support of our ministry. Churches like Hopewell Baptist Church have made a great
difference in our ministry and in eternity.

It has been amazing to see the Lord work as He has led my wife and | into a ministry of evangelism and church
planting. He is an amazing God! He deserves all the glory! He has given us faithful and diligent workers who are
fully committed to Him and His work. Last summer the new church plant was running 75-100 people each week
before we left. We just finished an 8-week evangelistic campaign in Uruguay, a country rightly named “the graveyard
of missionaries,” but even there the Lord worked in a great way.

Again, thank you for your faithful and generous support and for the recent increase. It is a great privilege and honor
to be one of your missionaries.

Gratefully yours for souls,
Chris & Viry Sage
Missionaries to Mexico

P.O. Box 908 FBMI Missionary #111
Donna, TX 78537 507 State Street

chris.sage@fbmi.org Hammond, IN 46320
414.897.4623 - Vonage



